
  

                                                      

Sellersville Park & Recreation Board 

140 E. Church Street, Sellersville, PA  18960 

        

November 12, 2019 

7:00 O’clock P.M. 

         

The November meeting of the Sellersville Park and Recreation Board was called to order by Chair, 

Kathleen Hallman at the stated time at the above time and location. 

 

 

ROLL CALL: 

 

Members in attendance were: 

  

Chair   : Kathleen Hallman 

  

Co-Chair  : Linda Hufnagle 

Secretary  : Kathleen Fretz 

     Antonia Buck 

     Barbara Hufnagle 

     David Hufnagle 

      Thomas Hufnagle 

     Janice MacKenzie   

     Mark Moore 

 

Members Absent :   

       

Borough Manager : David J. Rivet 

 

MINUTES 

 Mrs. A Buck made a motion that the minutes of the October 1, 2019 meeting be approved. Motion was 

seconded by Mrs. L. Hufnagle and the motion carried with all in favor. 

 

HALLOWEEN PARTY 

Committee reviewed the Halloween party event. Suggestions for next year included having signups for 

activities to get a better idea of participation; having a costume parade; increasing the time to two hours 

and putting up signs indicating where different activities are located. 

 

PARK AND RECREATION MEETING DATES 

The Park and Recreation Committee discussed holding additional meeting dates beginning in 2020. The 

additional dates are January 7; March 3rd; May 5th; September 1st and November 10th. The Park and 

Recreation Committee agreed to request the Borough Council approve holding the additional meetings. 

 

WINTERFEST 

Chair Hallman stated that the Revitalization Committee had suggested that the Winterfest day be 

changed to the day following the Perkasie Tree Lighting. The Park & Recreation Committee was not in 

agreement with the day change. The Fire Department requested permission to sell raffle tickets and the 

Revitalization Committee wants to sell 50-50 tickets if they can get state clearance, at Winterfest. Both 

requests were agreed to by the Committee. Crowd control issues with keeping people out of the main 



  

fire hall building before 6:30 pm was discussed. Volunteers to assist with people getting on and off the 

trolleys are also needed. 

 

OTHER 

Park & Recreation Committee confirmed dates and time to decorate the train station, tree at the 

Museum, and judge and select the Holiday Lighting winners. Holiday lighting judging will take place 

the night of December 16th. 

 

ADJOURNMENT 

There being no additional matters to come before this meeting of the Park and Recreation 

Board, Chairperson Hallman declared this meeting duly adjourned at 8:50 P.M. The next scheduled 

meeting will be December 3, 2019 at Sellersville Fire Hall. 

             

               

       By:  __________________________ 

         Kathleen Fretz, Secretary                      


